



Thursday 27 January 2022

Dear Parents / Carers,

Class 1M

Further to my letter a few weeks ago, I am delighted to be able to share with you the information about a teacher for Class 1M.

Miss Ash has been appointed as the new permanent class teacher for Class 1M. Miss Ash is an enthusiastic and experienced KS1 teacher, who loves teaching all subjects, but has a passion for drama and computing. Miss Ash will visit the class next Tuesday, so the children will be able to meet her.

However, as Miss Ash is currently teaching in another school, she is unable to join Poplar Farm School until term 5. Thankfully, Class 1M will be taught in term 4 by two members of staff they already know, Mrs Hiley & Mrs Buckley. Mrs Hiley will teach the class on a Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and Friday, and Mrs Buckley will teach the class on a Wednesday. Miss Ash will also visit the class during term 4, in readiness for her joining us in term 5.

We will ensure the transition for the children is as smooth as possible. If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact school.

Kind regards,

Mrs Hodson Head Teacher